San Andreas Regional Center Letterhead

Tucker Liske, District Manager

December 16, 2008

Jeff and Elsie Golin:

I am writing both of you due to some concerns we have in regards to your recent visitations with Nancy.  There have been a number of incidents recently which are problematic.

It has been reported recently that one or both of you have provoked some heated arguments over Nancy’s medical conditions at Talla, and have continuously claimed that Talla care home staff have abused Nancy.  You have even claimed that Talla staff had broken one of Nancy’s fingers, which is completely inappropriate and unfounded.

Besides the unfounded accusations outlined above, it has been reported that you are overfeeding Nancy during your visitations.  On more than one occasion, Nancy has apparently vomited after your visitation due to such overfeeding.  This obviously is not good for her health and certainly causes her discomfort.  Additionally, the care home reported that Elsie attempted to feed some other residents of Talla during your Thanksgiving visit.  This is completely unacceptable.

A number of residents and staff at Talla have also made numerous complaints in regards to the odor during your visitations.  Since you are visiting someone else’s home (Nancy and the other residents), I think it is necessary that both of you maintain acceptable hygiene standards upon visitations.

Also, neither of you have been complying with the stated length of visitation.  Roselilly Talla stated that visitations were supposed to be one hour in length.  On Thanksgiving, it was reported that you were at the home for approximately three hours.

Additionally, Mr. Lehman apparently has shown no initiative in assisting with any of the problems outlined above.  The staff at Talla have asked for his assistance on a few occasions, but he has failed to intervene.

Overall, Roselilly Talla and her staff have done an amazing job with Nancy and have provided exceptional care to her.  They love Nancy and thoroughly enjoy her presence at the home.  Unfortunately though, Roselilly has recently begun to question whether she can continue to work with Nancy due to your disruptive behaviors during visitations.  She has asked for help from Mr. Lehman, but as of yet, none has been provided.

In light of all of these issues, San Andreas Regional Center needs to implement a few changes to your visitations.  Beginning as of January 2009, you will not be allowed any visitations with Nancy inside of Talla care home.  Your visitations will need to take place at a site in the community such as a restaurant, etc.  Additionally, John Lehman is no longer approved as the sole supervisor of your visitations.  He is certainly welcome to join you on your upcoming visits, but another San Andreas approved supervisor needs to be present.

As we have offered in the past, there are a number of vendored agencies that we can offer to you to provide the supervision for your visits with Nancy.  Most of these are independent living skills agencies who could provide an instructor for the visitations.  As of right now, if you plan on visiting Nancy anytime from January 1, 2009 onward, you will need to have one of these supervisors present.  Please contact me to let me know if you would like us to set up a supervisor for your visits.   My direct phone line is (408)341-3591.   

Sincerely,

Tucker Liske

District Manager

San Andreas Regional Center
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